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      For Immediate Release 
         ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
         
         WCPD Case Number:     20-17390  

 

         Date / Time Occurred:     July 06, 2020 at 4:56 p.m. 

 

         Location:        Intersection of Homestead Ave. and Ygnacio Valley Rd. 

 

         Crime Description:  Attempted Murder-PC 664/187 

 

         Suspect Description:                Hispanic adult male, approximately 25 years of age, approximately 5’5”,    

  

                                                            Average build, low-cut haircut, mustache.         

  

On July 6, 2020 at approximately 4:56 p.m., the Walnut Creek Police Department received a 911 call reporting a 

shooting near the intersection of Homestead Ave. and Ygnacio Valley Rd. The victim was stopped in his vehicle 

on Homestead Ave. in the northbound left turn lane at Ygnacio Valley Rd. While stopped, an adult Hispanic male 

suspect approached on foot and fired multiple shots into the victim’s vehicle with a handgun. Responding officers 

provided first aid care to the gunshot wound victim. The victim was transported to a nearby hospital and is 

currently in stable condition. During the investigation, westbound Ygnacio Valley Rd. traffic was blocked near 

Walnut Ave., as well as northbound traffic on Homestead Ave. near Marshall Dr. for approximately two hours. 

 

This investigation is in the early stages and information is limited at this point.  Additional details will be 

provided as they become available.  Based on preliminary information, investigators believe this is an isolated 

incident and do not believe there is an active threat to the community.    

 

If anyone has information regarding this incident, please call Detective Leonard at 925-256-3523. 
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